DAILY NOTICES DAY 3 - Friday 17th May 2024
TE RA 3 - Paraire 17th Mei 2024

TE PANUI Duty Deputy Principal:Mr.CPE

CHINESE NIGHT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

As Chinese Night is approaching around the corner, the Chinese Committee is looking for
students who are committed, diligent, and interested in helping out on our amazing night. If
you are interested please sign-up with the google form attached below. Further information
will be sent out to those who have signed-up. If you have any questions and/or concerns,
please email us via the Rangitoto College Chinese Committee email address, (
rangichinesecommittee@gmail.com )

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQL SdgylgRfygtOgtUWTePU2Y_7a_5gsDXWKMk4K
zCuPPsouH5kg/viewform?usp=sf_link

Rangitoto Bouldering & Rock Climbing Club:

There will be a BRCC meeting today at lunch in room M9.

Whether you're a crusher, a weekend warrior, or just curious about the sport, everyone is
welcome to join us! Come ask questions, help us decide session times, and discuss
upcoming events.

Google Classroom code: z70y6yg

We hope to see you there!

RangiSADD Road Safety Expo

Rangi Students Against Dangerous Driving (RangiSADD) is holding a Road Safety Expo on
Tuesday 21 May at Lunchtime in the M Block Courtyard / Rangi Centre Area!! There will be a
chance to talk with police, VR Driving Simulator, sausage sizzle, bake sale, and much more.
We hope to see you all there!! You do not have to be in the club to join in with the fun.

To get RangiSADD on your Student Profile, you need to participate in 3 events across the
year, such as the upcoming VR Driving Simulator.

Join the Google Classroom with code pghb6dn to stay tuned for more info to come and
upcoming volunteer opportunities.

If you have any questions, please email rangisadd@gmail.com :)

Cultural week is back again this year!
Today at lunchtime we will have food trucks and stalls outside M block. Make sure to bring
cash and enjoy!

Rangitoto Mathex

The 2024 Rangitoto Mathex is about to begin! If you're a junior, whether you're a bidding
mathematician, or just looking to have fun with friends, Mathex could be for you! Attached
below is the form to sign up for Rangi Mathex, registrations close on 22 May at 11:59 PM.
Teams will be based on preferred people, and individuals going towards Auckland Mathex will
be based on the performance/attendance at the Rangitoto Maths Competition Club sessions
instead. The code for the Google Classroom is bilgxva
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gApFQZuBgyA/viewform

Pastoral Leadership Team x State of Mind Bake Sale

Pastoral Leadership Team and State of Mind will be hosting a bake sale on Pink Shirt Day on
Friday 17th May! Bring some cash and come along to M Block to support anti-bullying and
mental health awareness by enjoying some delicious baked goods!

If you have any rugby boots at home that you no longer need and would like to donate to a
good cause, bring them in to donate to the Blues best foot forward campaign. There are two
collection points across the school. One is located in the deans area and the other is located
outside the sports office. All donations must be made by the end of school on Tuesday 21st

May and the boots will then be donated to rugby clubs around Auckland.

Japan Day raffle winners are:

Top prize #1: orange (yellow) A052

Top prize #2: orange (yellow) A049

Blind bag prize #1: Emily Ya - 179029

Blind bag prize #2: green C018

Blind bag prize #3: green C064

Blind bag prize #4: Orange A095

Green bag prize: Blue B084

Please come to A8 during morning tea time to collect your prize!

Upper Harbour Art Exhibition - Are you an up and coming artist? Well, the Upper Harbour
Art Exhibition, hosted by the Upper Harbour Youth Council, could be for you! The art expo will
be able to display your artistic skills to the public, as we are accepting ALL types of visual art
forms, from sculpture to photography. If you're interested in submitting artwork to be part of
this exhibition, please follow this link_https://forms.gle/mCZkgbsYvgDWhZ\Wv5

RATONGA-SERVING THE COMMUNITY

Come and join the Friends of William Gamble Reserve and Greenhithe Community Trust at
their first planting event for the year. We have around 550 native plants to plant throughout
the reserve.

Registration on the day at 1.15 pm.

Planting 1.30 pm - 4 pm including a sausage sizzle at the end of the event.

What to bring: Wear old clothes suitable for the weather conditions on the day, sturdy
footwear (gumboots are great), rain coat, hat, gloves, drink bottle. White shoes & clothing are
not advised — they will get dirty.

Event Address: William Gamble Reserve, next to Upper Harbour Primary School (140 Kyle
Road)

Look for the green Greenhithe Ecology Network flag & East Coast Bays Rotary Flag, and
high-vis helpers at the end of Kyle Road East/140 Kyle Road, by Upper Harbour Primary
School. Our base will be under the cover of the canopy at the courts on the School grounds.
Register using the link below. Limited to 50 students. Remember if you sign up, you must
SHOW UP!
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mAnNY/edit#gid=0

Service Opportunity!

Want to add to your profile and service hours? We have an opportunity for you. We are in
need of students to put up posters and deliver fliers around local reserves to:

1) Encourage people interested to catch rats in their gardens.

2) Educate to deter people from dumping garden waste at local reserves.

If you are interested in this, please email Mrs. Morrissey at
corrie.morrissey@rangitoto.school.nz

Te Hono Working bee at Rosedale Park

When: Saturday 25th May 10am - 12pm

Where: Rosedale Park

Why: To help conserve and promote native areas

Sign up:
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/19X0eN5X0O3GTag814VyGGdefciQ7_hUSHwWOYEIGT
N4HO0/edit#qid=0

Community Sa;u'::av
: 5 May
Working Bee 10-12am

Join us at the Rosedale Park
Restoration site for a working bee.

Where: Behind Hilton Brown Swimming

jou have them, old

RSVP: hello@restoringrosedalepark.org.nz
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TERTIARY OVERVIEW VISITS — This Week — for all Year 13 students.

AUT Day 3 / Period 4 Monday 20 May Auditorium
Massey University Day 5 / Period 4 Tuesday 21 May Auditorium
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University overview visits provide the opportunity for you to find out more about individual
universities, their location, their study options, and the learning environments. They are an
important source of information and a great research opportunity. The more research and
information you have, the more informed your decisions.

You should be selective in choosing which presentations to attend, and only attend sessions
for the institutions which you consider as a genuine potential future pathway for you. Advance
research will help you to determine this. For each presentation you wish to attend, you:

1. must check with your period 4 teacher — your teachers have the right to decline your
request to attend. Assessments take priority.

2. must catch up on work missed in Period 4

3. be on time - the sessions start at the beginning of Period 4, i.e.12.55pm. Late comers
will be turned away!

4. must sign up via this page on RangiNET Careers. An attendance roll will be taken.

VISUAL ART STUDENTS

If you took Level 1 ART, DAR or Level 2 PAI, DES or PHO in 2023, could you please collect
your NCEA boards from the art corridor opposite A12.

If these are not collected, we will assume you do not want them and they will be recycled.

INTERNATIONAL

International Assembly: All Y12 and 13 students must attend the assembly TODAY at the
start of period 4 in the auditorium. This assembly is only for Y12 and Y13 internationals.

SPORT

HOCKEY - Looking for HOCKEY players, whether you want to play competitively or with a
group of your friends, why not give it a go? Please email sports@rangitoto.school.nz if you're
interested

BASKETBALL - - Looking for BASKETBALL players, whether you want to play competitively
or with some of your friends, why not give it a go? Please email sports@rangitoto.school.nz if
you're interested.

Football- We have some available spaces in our Yr 9 & 10 football teams for boys and girls.
If you would like to play please come see the sports office.

Duathlon-If you are interested in competing in the Duathlon Championships coming up on
the 11th June please come see the sports office. This is for competitive athletes only.

Squash-If you are interested in competing in the One Day Tournament coming up on the 29th


https://sites.google.com/cloud.rangitoto.school.nz/careers/upcoming-events

DAILY NOTICES DAY 2 — Thursday 16th May 2024
TE RA 2 - Taite 16th Mei 2024

TE PANUI Duty Deputy Principal: Mr. SRL

Pink Shirt Day - Pastoral Leadership Team

Pink Shirt Day is this Friday 17th May! Please bring a gold coin donation and wear as much
pink as you can in support of anti bullying! There will be plenty of events and activities at
lunchtime around the top field, M Block, and the flagpole so be sure to come check it out!

Food drive for City Mission to help those in need!! Please bring any canned food to the
Year 12 dean's office by Wednesday 22nd May (week 4). Any donation is appreciated!

CHINESE NIGHT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

As Chinese Night is approaching around the corner, the Chinese Committee is looking for
students who are committed, diligent, and interested in helping out on our amazing night. If
you are interested please sign-up with the google form attached below. Further information
will be sent out to those who have signed-up. If you have any questions and/or concerns,
please email us via the Rangitoto College Chinese Committee email address, (
rangichinesecommittee@gmail.com )
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdgylgRfygtOgtUWTePU2Y_7a_5gsDXWKMk4K
zCuPPsouH5kg/viewform?usp=sf_link

If you have any rugby boots at home that you no longer need and would like to donate to a
good cause, bring them in to donate to the Blues best foot forward campaign. There are two
collection points across the school. One is located in the deans area and the other is located
outside the sports office. All donations must be made by the end of school on Tuesday 21st

May and the boots will then be donated to rugby clubs around Auckland.

Cultural week is back again this year!
Friday lunchtime we will have food trucks and stalls outside M block. Make sure to bring cash
and enjoy!

Japan Day raffle winners are:

Top prize #1: orange (yellow) A052

Top prize #2: orange (yellow) A049

Blind bag prize #1: Emily Ya - 179029

Blind bag prize #2: green C018

Blind bag prize #3: green C064

Blind bag prize #4: Orange A095

Green bag prize: Blue B084

Please come to A8 during morning tea time to collect your prize!

Rangi SPCA Toy Making

This week Friday 17th May is Rangi SPCA's annual Toy Making event! It will be after school
at 4.00 in the Rangi Centre, and it will cost $15, including pizza and drinks. We will be taking
payments in the auditorium foyer at morning tea and lunch on Monday to Wednesday this
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week. Spaces are limited, so get in quick, and pay to secure your spot! We hope to see you
there~

Upper Harbour Art Exhibition - Are you an up and coming artist? Well, the Upper Harbour
Art Exhibition, hosted by the Upper Harbour Youth Council, could be for you! The art expo will
be able to display your artistic skills to the public, as we are accepting ALL types of visual art
forms, from sculpture to photography. If you're interested in submitting artwork to be part of
this exhibition, please follow this link_https://forms.gle/mCZkgbsYvgDWhZ\Wv5

Lost Property
1 x pair of prescription glasses left in the Auditorium after Wednesday's presentation.
All bags previously advertised, please come with description of contents:

L& L L)

r

RATONGA-SERVING THE COMMUNITY
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Come and join the Friends of William Gamble Reserve and Greenhithe Community Trust at
their first planting event for the year. We have around 550 native plants to plant throughout
the reserve.

Registration on the day at 1.15 pm.

Planting 1.30 pm - 4 pm including a sausage sizzle at the end of the event.

What to bring: Wear old clothes suitable for the weather conditions on the day, sturdy
footwear (gumboots are great), rain coat, hat, gloves, drink bottle. White shoes & clothing are
not advised — they will get dirty.

Event Address: William Gamble Reserve, next to Upper Harbour Primary School (140 Kyle
Road)

Look for the green Greenhithe Ecology Network flag & East Coast Bays Rotary Flag, and
high-vis helpers at the end of Kyle Road East/140 Kyle Road, by Upper Harbour Primary
School. Our base will be under the cover of the canopy at the courts on the School grounds.
Register using the link below. Limited to 50 students. Remember if you sign up, you must
SHOW UP!

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1e_Bwuu3Rau0Cl2gguTpBmD6Tf3-gyY H20Dgx36
mAnNY/edit#qid=0
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VISUAL ART STUDENTS

If you took Level 1 ART, DAR or Level 2 PAI, DES or PHO in 2023, could you please collect
your NCEA boards from the art corridor opposite A12.

If these are not collected, we will assume you do not want them and they will be recycled.

VICTORIA UNI OVERVIEW VISIT - TODAY - *NEW TIME* @ 12.15pm

Date of
Tertiary

providers presentation

Victoria University | 12.15pm -12.50pm Period 3 Thursday 16 May Auditorium

University overviews provide the opportunity for you to find out all about what makes them
different from other tertiary providers. The more research and information you have, the more
informed your decisions. Come to the Auditorium at 12.15pm (end of school today, due to
paid union meeting)

INTERNATIONAL

International Assembly: All Y12 and 13 students must attend the assembly this Friday at
the start of period 4 in the auditorium. This assembly is only for Y12 and Y13 internationals.

SPORT

HOCKEY - Looking for HOCKEY players, whether you want to play competitively or with a
group of your friends, why not give it a go? Please email sports@rangitoto.school.nz if you're
interested

BASKETBALL - - Looking for BASKETBALL players, whether you want to play competitively
or with some of your friends, why not give it a go? Please email sports@rangitoto.school.nz if
you're interested.

Football- We have some available spaces in our Yr 9 & 10 football teams for boys and girls.
If you would like to play please come see the sports office.

Duathlon-If you are interested in competing in the Duathlon Championships coming up on
the 11th June please come see the sports office. This is for competitive athletes only.

Squash-If you are interested in competing in the One Day Tournament coming up on the 29th
May please come see the sports office before this Friday. This is for competitive athletes only.
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